
 

 

March 29, 2021 

 

 

VIA ECFS 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC  20554 

 

 

Re:  Call Authentication Trust Anchor, WC Docket No. 17-97 

 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

 

On behalf of its voice services affiliates, AT&T Services, Inc. (collectively, 

“AT&T”) hereby withdraws its Petition for Extension of Implementation Deadline filed 

November 20, 2020 in the instant proceeding.  Please contact me should you have any questions. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
       

      Linda S. Vandeloop 

      Assistant Vice President – Federal Regulatory 

 

cc: Pam Arluk 

Matt Collins 

Daniel Kahn 

  

Linda Vandeloop AT&T Services Inc. T: 202.457.3033 

    AVP 1120 20th Street, NW F: 202.457.3072 

Federal Regulatory Suite 1000  

    Washington, DC 20036  


